
 
 
  
Dear Colleagues,                                                                                                                         June 2022  
 

Welsh Obstetrics and Gynaecology Society Autumn Meeting  
Friday 21st October 2022.  Education Centre, The Grange University Hospital  
 
On behalf of the Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, Aneurin Bevan University Health 
Board, it is my pleasure to invite you to the next Welsh Obstetrics and Gynaecology Society 
Autumn meeting on  21st October 2022 at the Education Centre, The Grange University Hospital, 
Llanfrechfa, Cwmbran NP44 8YN. 
 
The agenda for the day includes talks delivered by internationally renowned speakers on key 
topics like Caesarean scar pregnancy, abnormally invasive placenta, foetal growth restriction 
and an RCOG update on education. The day will also incorporate oral and poster presentations 
from trainees. The day will be an excellent opportunity to network with colleagues from around 
the UK.  
 
The meeting will be followed by the Society Dinner at the Celtic Manor Hotel and Resort. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all. 
 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Ms Sivaprakasam Manjambigai 
Consultant Obstetrician and Gynaecologist 
 
Organiser  
Welsh Obstetrics & Gynaecology Society Autumn Meeting  
 
 
 
 
  
 
                                                                  
 
 
 


